
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  

CG Spotlight 
Fly. High. Soar 

Key Dates: 
 
1st July – Little Chick Graduation 2pm 
2nd July – Inclusion Competition 
3rd July – Transition Day 
4th July – Brass Concert 
4th July – Robins Class Assembly – 2.45pm 
4th July – Non-uniform - £1 donation 
8th July – Quad Kids Final 
9th July – Year 6 Leavers Production 2pm 
10th July – Year 6 Leavers Production 6pm 
14th July – Carleton Green’s Got Talent – More details to follow 
16th July – Year 5 visit to St Aidan’s (Change of date)   
18th July – Summer Fair – 3.30 – 5pm 
22nd July – Leavers BBQ 

23rd July – School Closes for Summer! 
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A lovely hot week for us this week!  The children have 
enjoyed playing in the sunshine and I am sure the ice 
lollies, provided by the PTFA today, were a real treat. 

In maths, Ducklings have been counting out 20 objects 
from a larger group. They have had to count slowly and 

carefully to ensure they get the correct answer. The 
children talked about arranging the objects so that 

when they checked, by recounting, it was easier to do. 

Year 5/6 have started their new unit of Dodgeball in PE.  
I love the concentration and determination the 

children display, when trying to get their opponents out. 

Reminder! 
Please remember to send your child with suncream, hat and 

water bottles as the sun continues to shine! 
  

Toby plays for TCFC u11s Tigers and his team has had a great 
season, making it to the cup final for the Hogan Cup. 

 
 Elizabeth plays for Blackpool Rangers Volcanoes and has won 

the award for club player of the season.  
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Stars of the Week 
 

This week, the stars of the week are... 
 

Falcons Class 
 

Falcons Class invited their parents and carers into school today to share in their 
learning over the last half term.  Miss Clarkson has reported that she was blown 
away by their confidence and amazed by the work they have been completing in 

class. 
 

A super well done Falcons!  

More Football success!  
 

Not content with being in the newsletter last week with her 
football success, Elizabeth has had another amazing weekend.   

 
Elizabeth plays for a second Football team, Poulton FC 

Lionesses.  This week, along with her friends, Eva S and Eva N, 
the girls all won a trophy for their contributions to the team 

this season.  Mya was also there with her team, Poulton FC 
Wildcats, and was also awarded a trophy. 

 
Well done girls, you are all amazing!  We look forward to 

seeing you play for England in the future.  
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A Night at the Musicals  
Here we have 2 of our Year 6 girls, Amelia and Evie, who have 
been starring in A Night at the Musicals at Thornton’s Little 
Theatre.  The reviews that I have read, have been amazing.  

Well done girls, we are so proud of you! 
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